
June 20, 2022 
 
Mr. Sachin Fnu 
Near Power House Village Arjaheri 
Karnal, Punjab 132117 
India 
 
Dear Sachin: 
 
Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you that you have been admitted to the
University of South Alabama for the Spring Semester 2023 as a First Time Freshman
student in the Mitchell College of Business with Business Related Majors-First Time
Freshman as your intended concentration.   
 
Your JAG # is: J00725720 and your University of South Alabama email account is 
sf2231@jagmail.southalabama.edu. You may activate your JagNet account or check
your personal data information on the web at here.   
 
 
 
 
Your application file is complete. Although our records indicate no additional documents
are needed, should you have additional coursework of which we are not aware, you must
present this prior to registration.Applicants may not disregard any part of their
educational history, and failure to report all institutions previously attended will be
cause for cancellation of the admissions process and registration. Registration is also
subject to cancellation if final records are not received or if they establish
ineligibility for enrollment. 
 
On behalf of the faculty and staff of the University of South Alabama, I welcome you to
our community and wish you success in your studies here. Please contact the Office of
International Admissions  & Student Programs if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Richard W. Carter, PhD 
Associate Vice President 
Global USA

http://www.southalabama.edu/services/jagnet/
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